# Your Health HALTON HEALTHCARE

GEORGETOWN HOSPITAL

February 2017

## Halton Healthcare's Community Survey: We need your input!





Phones will be ringing between February 21 and March 3 as Halton Healthcare launches its 2017 Community Survey in the communities it serves.

The telephone survey will be offered to 500 households by Environics Research, an independent market research firm, and will explore residents perceptions and opinions related to patient care and services at Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital, Milton District Hospital and Georgetown Hospital. The survey is completely confidential and will take approximately 12 minutes.

To complement the phone survey, Halton Healthcare is also posting a short survey online to collect

feedback. The survey only takes five minutes and will be available on www.haltonhealthcare.com from February 21 to March 3.

Your opinions and thoughts regarding our three hospitals will be used to shape our plans for communicating and engaging with you in the future, explains Mark Walton, Vice President Strategy, Partnership and Performance. Your input will provide valuable information to help us better understand the communities we serve and how we can improve the healthcare journey. We appreciate your honest feedback.

For more information about the Community Survey, please call Communications and Public Affairs at 905-815-5100.



# Are You Eligible for **OHIP-funded Physiotherapy?**

Do you have a new injury or back pain that requires physiotherapy treatment? You may be eligible for OHIPfunded physiotherapy offered through the Work-Fit Total Therapy Centre at Georgetown Hospital. This service is available to individuals who have a valid Ontario Health Card (OHIP), a doctor s or a nurse practitioner s referral and one of the following:

- » 19 years of age or younger, or 65 years of age or older
- » currently receiving benefits from Ontario Works or Ontario Disability Support Program
- » have been discharged from hospital after an overnight stay for a condition requiring physiotherapy and have a referral from a discharging physician

Call the Georgetown Hospital Physiotherapy service at 905-873-4598.







### Save the Date

Wednesday, March 29, 2017, 1pm 4pm Health Expo Living Well With Chronic Conditions Location: St. Volodymyr Cultural Centre, 1280 Dundas St. W, Oakville For more information call 905-338-2983, ext. 4871

Tuesday, April 25, 2017

Kidney Transplant Night Living Donor Transplants

Location: OTMH, 3001 Hospital Gate, Oakville To reserve seats please call 905-338-4354

Tuesday, May 16, 2017

Wills Gone Wild Part 2 Will Power!

To register call 905-873-0111, ext. 8241

Thursday, June 8, 2017, 6:00 pm Halton Healthcare Annual General Meeting www.haltonhealthcare.com

# Pancakes & Patient Care **Community Breakfasts**

Enjoy a free pancake breakfast with friends and learn more about your community hospital. The Georgetown Hospital Foundation invites you to one of its upcoming Pancakes and Patient Care

Community Breakfasts. Join Cindy McDonell, Chief Operating Officer of Georgetown Hospital, and Dr. Michael Zettler, Emergency Physician as they share stories about how our community hospital is transforming the patient experience. Let us know if you II be attending by contacting Jennifer McNally at jmcnally@haltonhealthcare.com or call 905-873-0111, ext. 8241.

Tuesday, February 28, 2017 7:30 am to 8:45 am Acton Town Hall 19 Willow St. North, Acton

#### GEORGETOWN

Thursday, March 2, 2017 7:30 am to 8:45 am The Club at North Halton 363 Maple Ave., Georgetown

